From: Catherine Gale
Sent: 15 June 2019 15:04
To: Bell, Nick
Subject: 17 Branch Hill

Dear Nick,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the notifications for works to trees at 17 Branch Hill,
Hampstead. | would like to confirm that the applicant has both my and my husband’s full support
seeking the removal and replacement of the four trees (1 yew and 3 sycamore). These trees are all
of poor quality and the sycamores in particular, present a concern (shading/detritus and potential
damage to existing walls) for us due to their close proximity to our dwelling.

Please contact me should you require further comment.

Kind regards,

Catherine Gale




